
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
January 16, 2020 

      

Transit Select Committee Postponed  

The Transit Select Committee that was schedule for Thursday January 16, 2020 at 2:00 pm has been 
postponed due to inclement weather.  The Transit Select Committee has been rescheduled to Tuesday 
January 21,, 2020 at 10:00 am at the Regional District of Nanaimo Board Chambers. 
 

  
 

For more information, please contact: 

 Transportation Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-390-4531 or 250-954-1001 

 transit@rdn.bc.ca 

  


